
 

 

 

 

 

Discontinuation Of Products 

 

 

 

 

Product affected:  MMP 131 R 

 

 

Effective date:   immediately 

 

 

Details: 

Some tools used for production of this switch are worn out. Due to lack of demand, the tools 

will not be replaced. 

For replacement we suggest MMP 238 R as attached 

 

 

 

 

knitter-switch, November 2013 

 

Oliver Kluj 

Technical Director 

 

 



 

 

 

 


